
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

BE AWARE OF NEW SAFETY PROCEDURES SAFETY MESSAGE
When your company purchases a new machine or updates training, it’s important to become familiar with the latest safety procedures. 

Workplace safety is a team effort. An employer is responsible for providing the proper training, a supervisor is responsible for assigning 
training time, and an employee is responsible  for taking training and understanding safety procedures so they can be implemented 
properly. Always ask clarifying questions before operating a new machine if you don’t understand a safety procedure. 




